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May 7, 2013 

Mr. Mike Jouras 
People’s Gas Light & Coke Co. 
Environmental Services Department 
130 East Randolph, 22nd Floor 
Chicago, IL  60601 

RE: Radiological Survey of Right-of-Way Utility Excavation 
Permit No.: 359950613 
Permit Address:  167-199 East Ohio Street 

 AECOM Project No. 60157647 

Dear Mr. Jouras: 

Pursuant to conditions specified in a permit (attached) issued by the City of Chicago, radiation monitoring 
was required to be performed for any excavation activities that would disturb subsurface soil at the above 
referenced site.  However, no monitoring was necessary since the work (adjusting a valve box) was able 
to be completed without excavating subsurface soil.  As such, this letter is being submitted in order 
provide a record that no monitoring was necessary.  A PDF of this letter has also been forwarded to: 

Chicago Department of Public Health  
Attn:  Ms. Rahmat Begum  
333 South State Street, Rm. 200  
Chicago, Illinois  60604 

Please contact us with any questions you have regarding this letter or the reported results. 

Regards, 

     
Brian R. Schmidt Steven C. Kornder, Ph.D. 
Project Scientist II Senior Project Geoscientist 
 
cc: Rahmat Begum, Chicago Department of Public Health 
 Verneta Simon, USEPA 

Attachments: Permit 










